

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE DEPARTMENT of RESOURCES and ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT **DIVISION OF FORESTS AND LANDS**

172 Pembroke Road

Concord, New Hampshire 0330

603-271-2214 FAX: 603-271-6488

www.nhdfl.org

May 8, 2015

David Wilcox 71 Boothman Lane Randolph, NH 03593

Dear Dave,

The Division of Forests and Lands has reviewed and approved the Stewardship Plan Amendment request which was submitted by you and received by the Division on March 23, 2015. The Amendment covers lands currently owned by the Town of Randolph (Randolph Town Forest) and known as the Pond of Safety Forest Legacy Project. The Amendment is approved subject to and subservient to the terms of the Conservation Easement and with the following understanding:

Amendment is approved for the development of commercial sugar tapping in Compartments 3A and 3B of the property. This approval does not include the development of a processing facility on the property. Any future plans for the construction of a processing facility on the property will need to be reviewed and approved by the Division of Forests and Lands to ensure consistency with the Conservation Easement.

As stated in the conservation easement any further amendments to or revisions of the Stewardship Plan must be submitted to this office for approval. If you have any questions please contact me at 603-271-2214.

Sincerely,

Susan Francher,

Sugar

NH Forest Legacy Program Coordinator

William Carpenter, DRED cc

Maggie Machinist, DRED



